
BRUSSELS LINEN
FABRIC

www.houseofbespokefurniture.com

CONTACT US
07391 168072 / 01205 316160

SWATCHES AVAILABLE ON REQUEST

PEBBLE MINK

RUSTICHONEY CRANBERRY

STEELTEAL NAVY

IVORY

DOVE

Our fabric catalogue is available as a guide of fabric colours available please
note that lighting of pictures can slightly distort the actual look of the colour
so we always recommend to view our fabric videos or order fabric samples

prior to ordering any upholstered furniture from us

STERLING GREY

TRUFFLE

AQUA

ROSE

BLACK



ASCOT LINEN

STONE MINK

MARINEPINE PLATINUM

CHARCOALGREY EBONY

IVORY

Our fabric catalogue is available as a guide of fabric colours available please
note that lighting of pictures can slightly distort the actual look of the colour
so we always recommend to view our fabric videos or order fabric samples

prior to ordering any upholstered furniture from us

www.houseofbespokefurniture.com

CONTACT US
07391 168072 / 01205 316160

SWATCHES AVAILABLE ON REQUEST



AURA BOUCLE

www.houseofbespokefurniture.com

CONTACT US
07391 168072 / 01205 316160

SWATCHES AVAILABLE ON REQUEST

Our fabric catalogue is available as a guide of fabric colours available please
note that lighting of pictures can slightly distort the actual look of the colour
so we always recommend to view our fabric videos or order fabric samples

prior to ordering any upholstered furniture from us

BEIGE STONE

GREENBURNT ORANGE PEACOCK

PLATINUMICE GREY

CREAM

CHARCOAL SLATE



KEA LINEN FABRIC

www.houseofbespokefurniture.com

CONTACT US
07391 168072 / 01205 316160

SWATCHES AVAILABLE ON REQUEST

GRANITE GREY

SILVERTAUPE IVORY

BROWNCHARCOAL BEIGE

PEWTER

CAMEL

Our fabric catalogue is available as a guide of fabric colours available please
note that lighting of pictures can slightly distort the actual look of the colour
so we always recommend to view our fabric videos or order fabric samples

prior to ordering any upholstered furniture from us

RED OCEAN

MARINE

GREEN



www.houseofbespokefurniture.com

CONTACT US
07391 168072 / 01205 316160

SWATCHES AVAILABLE ON REQUEST

Our fabric catalogue is available as a guide of fabric colours available please
note that lighting of pictures can slightly distort the actual look of the colour
so we always recommend to view our fabric videos or order fabric samples

prior to ordering any upholstered furniture from us

CHARCOALSILVER STEEL

PEARLICE

MINK CANDY GLOSS

ARLINGTON WOOL

BLUE

JADE

SADDLE BURNT ORANGE WHEAT



FABRIC COLLECTION

www.houseofbespokefurniture.com

CONTACT US
07391 168072 / 01205 316160

SWATCHES AVAILABLE ON REQUEST

SILVER AUBERGINE

BLACKBEIGE MINK

CAMELCHOCOLATE TEAL

SEAL

CHARCOAL

Our fabric catalogue is available as a guide of fabric colours available please
note that lighting of pictures can slightly distort the actual look of the colour
so we always recommend to view our fabric videos or order fabric samples

prior to ordering any upholstered furniture from us



PORTO FABRIC

MIDNIGHT PEACOCK

PEARLMINK SILVER

METALCHARCOAL GREY

EBONY BLACK

Our fabric catalogue is available as a guide of fabric colours available please
note that lighting of pictures can slightly distort the actual look of the colour
so we always recommend to view our fabric videos or order fabric samples

prior to ordering any upholstered furniture from us

www.houseofbespokefurniture.com

CONTACT US
07391 168072 / 01205 316160

SWATCHES AVAILABLE ON REQUEST



ALASKA MADRID
FABRIC

SILVERNICKEL PLATINUM

CHARCOALSTEEL

BLUSH

JASPER

OYSTER

MIDNIGHT

MINK TRUFFLE

Our fabric catalogue is available as a guide of fabric colours available please
note that lighting of pictures can slightly distort the actual look of the colour
so we always recommend to view our fabric videos or order fabric samples

prior to ordering any upholstered furniture from us

www.houseofbespokefurniture.com

CONTACT US
07391 168072 / 01205 316160

SWATCHES AVAILABLE ON REQUEST



WINDSOR STRIPE
FABRIC

BEIGENATURAL

BLACK

GREYSILVER

SAND

Our fabric catalogue is available as a guide of fabric colours available please
note that lighting of pictures can slightly distort the actual look of the colour
so we always recommend to view our fabric videos or order fabric samples

prior to ordering any upholstered furniture from us

www.houseofbespokefurniture.com

CONTACT US
07391 168072 / 01205 316160

SWATCHES AVAILABLE ON REQUEST



Our fabric catalogue is available as a guide of fabric colours available please
note that lighting of pictures can slightly distort the actual look of the colour
so we always recommend to view our fabric videos or order fabric samples

prior to ordering any upholstered furniture from us

www.houseofbespokefurniture.com

CONTACT US
07391 168072 / 01205 316160

SWATCHES AVAILABLE ON REQUEST

LUXURY FRENCH
SOFT VELVET FABRIC

BRIGHT WHITE STONEIVORY

CHOCOLATE CELERYMUSTARD PINK

DUCK EGG

PLUM

ROYAL BLUE SILVER GREY GREY DARK GREY FOREST
GREEN

BLACK RED BURNT ORANGE TEAL

ALMOND

PINK

MINK

TURMERIC

EMERALDBLUE

OX BLOOD

ARMOUR CHARCOAL OLIVE



MAESTRO FABRIC

CODE: 3365 CODE: 3366 CODE: 3367 CODE: 3368 CODE: 3369

CODE: 3370 CODE: 3371 CODE: 3372 CODE: 3373 CODE: 3374

CODE: 3375 CODE: 3376 CODE: 3377 CODE: 3378 CODE: 3379

CODE: 3380 CODE: 3381 CODE: 3382 CODE: 3383

SOFA SURCHARGE £800
BED SURCHARGE £400

Our fabric catalogue is available as a guide of fabric colours available please
note that lighting of pictures can slightly distort the actual look of the colour
so we always recommend to view our fabric videos or order fabric samples

prior to ordering any upholstered furniture from us

www.houseofbespokefurniture.com

CONTACT US
07391 168072 / 01205 316160

SWATCHES AVAILABLE ON REQUEST



WIGHTWICK FABRIC

GREYSILVER ANTHRACITE

SKYEBONY NAVY

MINTCORAL TEAL

MOSS OLIVE

Our fabric catalogue is available as a guide of fabric colours available please
note that lighting of pictures can slightly distort the actual look of the colour
so we always recommend to view our fabric videos or order fabric samples

prior to ordering any upholstered furniture from us

www.houseofbespokefurniture.com

CONTACT US
07391 168072 / 01205 316160

SWATCHES AVAILABLE ON REQUEST



NEVADA SUEDE FABRIC

CHOCOLATEBLACK TAN

CHARCOAL GREY  BLACK SNAKE

SNAKE CAMELCHOCOLATE
SNAKE

SNAKE CHARCOAL

Our fabric catalogue is available as a guide of fabric colours available please
note that lighting of pictures can slightly distort the actual look of the colour
so we always recommend to view our fabric videos or order fabric samples

prior to ordering any upholstered furniture from us

www.houseofbespokefurniture.com

CONTACT US
07391 168072 / 01205 316160

SWATCHES AVAILABLE ON REQUEST



NAPLES FABRIC

CREAM SAND MINK SEAL GREY

SILVER GREY SLATE CHARCOAL PURPLE

BLACK BLUE WHITE CAPPUCCINO

BROWN GREEN PINK ORANGE

BURGUNDY PURPLE BLUE

Our fabric catalogue is available as a guide of fabric colours available please
note that lighting of pictures can slightly distort the actual look of the colour
so we always recommend to view our fabric videos or order fabric samples

prior to ordering any upholstered furniture from us

www.houseofbespokefurniture.com

CONTACT US
07391 168072 / 01205 316160

SWATCHES AVAILABLE ON REQUEST



JUBILE LINEN FABRIC

TRUFFLENATURAL WHITE MOCHA

STEELSILVER

TEAL

MUSTARDNAVY OLIVE

PEBBLE

ROYAL BLUE

SHADOW CHARCOAL

NOIR DUCK EGG

BLUSH

Our fabric catalogue is available as a guide of fabric colours available please
note that lighting of pictures can slightly distort the actual look of the colour
so we always recommend to view our fabric videos or order fabric samples

prior to ordering any upholstered furniture from us

www.houseofbespokefurniture.com

CONTACT US
07391 168072 / 01205 316160

SWATCHES AVAILABLE ON REQUEST



BOUCLE FABRIC 2

SLATEDOVE IVORY

MINKLATTE TRUFFLE

ROYALTEAL POWDER

HEATHER SAFFRON

(Subject to fabric surcharge)

Our fabric catalogue is available as a guide of fabric colours available please
note that lighting of pictures can slightly distort the actual look of the colour
so we always recommend to view our fabric videos or order fabric samples

prior to ordering any upholstered furniture from us

www.houseofbespokefurniture.com

CONTACT US
07391 168072 / 01205 316160

SWATCHES AVAILABLE ON REQUEST



TARTAN FABRIC

BASSET CAVALIER

HARRIERBEAGLE PEMBROKE

DACHSHUNDWESTIE BRITTANY

SPRINGERPAPILLON SETTER

CORGI

BORDER

BERNESE

BEDLINGTON BICHON

(subject to fabric surcharge increase)

Our fabric catalogue is available as a guide of fabric colours available please
note that lighting of pictures can slightly distort the actual look of the colour
so we always recommend to view our fabric videos or order fabric samples

prior to ordering any upholstered furniture from us

www.houseofbespokefurniture.com

CONTACT US
07391 168072 / 01205 316160

SWATCHES AVAILABLE ON REQUEST



BOUCLE TEDDY BEAR FABRIC

CREAMIVORY OAT

MUSHROOMMINK TRUFFLE

BLACKRUST STEEL

PLATINUM CHARCOAL

Our fabric catalogue is available as a guide of fabric colours available please
note that lighting of pictures can slightly distort the actual look of the colour
so we always recommend to view our fabric videos or order fabric samples

prior to ordering any upholstered furniture from us

www.houseofbespokefurniture.com

CONTACT US
07391 168072 / 01205 316160

SWATCHES AVAILABLE ON REQUEST



VALENTINO VELVET 
FABRIC

SKYROSE CHARCOAL

SILVERDARK GREY GREEN

PURPLE
WHITE BROWN

MINK

RED

PINK

STONE GOLD

Our fabric catalogue is available as a guide of fabric colours available please
note that lighting of pictures can slightly distort the actual look of the colour
so we always recommend to view our fabric videos or order fabric samples

prior to ordering any upholstered furniture from us

www.houseofbespokefurniture.com

CONTACT US
07391 168072 / 01205 316160

SWATCHES AVAILABLE ON REQUEST



SILVERNICKEL PLATINUM

CHARCOALSTEEL OYSTER

TRUFFLEMINK BLUSH

GREEN MIDNIGHT

MADRID CHENIELLE
FABRIC

Our fabric catalogue is available as a guide of fabric colours available please
note that lighting of pictures can slightly distort the actual look of the colour
so we always recommend to view our fabric videos or order fabric samples

prior to ordering any upholstered furniture from us

www.houseofbespokefurniture.com

CONTACT US
07391 168072 / 01205 316160

SWATCHES AVAILABLE ON REQUEST



MARBLE VELVET
FABRIC

STONEOATMEAL MINK

GREYPLATINUM STEEL

PEACOCKGUNMETAL OCEAN

Our fabric catalogue is available as a guide of fabric colours available please
note that lighting of pictures can slightly distort the actual look of the colour
so we always recommend to view our fabric videos or order fabric samples

prior to ordering any upholstered furniture from us

www.houseofbespokefurniture.com

CONTACT US
07391 168072 / 01205 316160

SWATCHES AVAILABLE ON REQUEST



OLIFANTE
FABRIC

BEIGEIVORY TAN

GREENTERRACOTTA TEAL

GREYSILVER BLACK

Our fabric catalogue is available as a guide of fabric colours available please
note that lighting of pictures can slightly distort the actual look of the colour
so we always recommend to view our fabric videos or order fabric samples

prior to ordering any upholstered furniture from us

www.houseofbespokefurniture.com

CONTACT US
07391 168072 / 01205 316160

SWATCHES AVAILABLE ON REQUEST



FAUX LEATHER
FABRIC

CREAMWHITE DARK BROWN

SOFT LEATHER
WHITE

BLACK

BLUE

GREYSILVER SOFT LEATHER
BLACK

GREY

NAVY BLUE

SOFT LEATHER
CREAM

SOFT LEATHER
DARK BROWN

SOFT LEATHER
PINK

SOFT LEATHER RED

Our fabric catalogue is available as a guide of fabric colours available please
note that lighting of pictures can slightly distort the actual look of the colour
so we always recommend to view our fabric videos or order fabric samples

prior to ordering any upholstered furniture from us

www.houseofbespokefurniture.com

CONTACT US
07391 168072 / 01205 316160

SWATCHES AVAILABLE ON REQUEST



CHENIELLE FABRIC

CARAMELIVORY CREAM

BROWNMINK RED

CRW PURPLEPURPLE MEADOW

GREYBLUE STONE

STONE

AUBERGINE

AQUA

CHARCOAL

BLACK

Our fabric catalogue is available as a guide of fabric colours
available please note that lighting of pictures can slightly

distort the actual look of the colour so we always recommend
to view our fabric videos or order fabric samples prior to

ordering any upholstered furniture from us

www.houseofbespokefurniture.com

CONTACT US
07391 168072 / 01205 316160

SWATCHES AVAILABLE ON REQUEST


